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November 6, 2024 

Dear Veterans, 

 

As we welcome the start of the holiday season, we are looking ahead to holiday meals with your 

loved ones. Below is the invitation we are sending to the first two people you have listed as your 

contacts: 
 

Subject: Holiday Meals, Visitor Parking & Celebrating our Veterans 

Message: 
Dear Families,  

The holidays are for sharing with family by your side, whenever possible. To enjoy dinner 
with your veteran, we invite you to join us on Thanksgiving and Christmas at noon. Veterans 
who are open to visitors are welcome to dine with up to 3 guests at each holiday meal. 
Please help us plan ahead; call Krystal Fawcett in our Social Work department at 603-527-
4861 by November 22nd to let her know: 

• Your name 

• Your phone number 
• Your veteran’s name 

• Number of guests (up to 3) 

More good news is that our Main Entrance paving will be complete with the parking lot 
reopening for visitors on Monday, November 11th.  

As we continue to employ best health practices for our veterans, due to our current Covid 
outbreak, we will reschedule our Veterans Day Ceremony for January when we will 
celebrate the New Year and our veterans. Watch for more information to be posted on our 
recreation calendars and on our Facebook page.  

Sincerely, 

Kim MacKay 

Commandant 

 
We continue to work toward your good health and contained virus incidents. We will continue our 

diligence in providing any needed updates to you and your families. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Kimberly M. MacKay 
Commandant 


